
NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 

 

41 State Street • Suite 900 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                  CONTACT: 

 

May 1, 2020 Leslie S. Moran  
Albany, NY 12207  

  
 

518.462.2293  518.462.2293 
 

www.nyhpa.org  
(cell) 518.588.6655 

 

  
 

  
 

New York Health Plan Association on Waiving Cost Sharing  

for Mental Health Treatments for Essential Workers 

Statement by Eric Linzer, HPA President & CEO 

 

 

“Our health plans have been working closely with the state on the various directives to protect 

the health of all New Yorkers and ensure that patients have access to needed care. This includes 

the thousands of essential workers on the front lines of this public health crisis. We’re 

committed to ensuring they can access the behavioral health services they need and will be 

reaching out to DFS to discuss implementation of this directive.” 
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The New York Health Plan Association represents 29 managed care health plans that provide comprehensive health 

care services to more than 8 million New Yorkers. 
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